From:
To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: Planning

Date: 03 April 2022 16:38:06

## Dear Sir/Madam

I am desperately sad that there is still a plan in development to slice through this most important architectural, historical and spiritual site. It would appear that most of the expert advice suggests the proposed plan would cause untold damage to an area so important to our national heritage.

Please take on board all those voices of reason that oppose the desecration of such a beautiful and important landscape and think again. There are other ways to achieve the aims without yet again destroying what is so quintessentially British and an essential part of our national culture. Many thanks.



